
CNY Works and the NYSDOL will be closed on Thursday, July 4, 2024, for the Independence 
Day Holiday.  

CNY Works ONLY, including the Resource Center, will be closed on Friday, July 5, 2024, for 
the Independence Day Holiday. The 960 James Street Career Center building will be open from 
8:30am – 4:30pm on Friday July 5, 2024, for scheduled NYSDOL appointments only. 

 

 


